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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the establishment of the steering committee on
indigenous peoples of Africa that consists of the working group on indigenous
populations/communities and minorities in Africa as well as interested members
of the Inter-Agency Support Group on Indigenous Peoples’ Issues. The Forum
invites the steering committee to work with the members of the Forum to support
the implementation of the system-wide action plan on the rights of indigenous
peoples as well as the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous
Peoples on the African continent. The Forum also encourages United Nations
agencies, funds and programmes to establish a similar inter-agency group in Asia.
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